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TOWN OF COWPENS 
PUBLIC HEARING 

5330 N. Main St. 
June 18, 2024 

 
The Town of Cowpens held a public hearing on Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. to present the Town 

of Cowpens Proposed Budget for 2024-2025. Present were Mayor Jarred S. Spencer, Mayor Pro-Tem Erin P. 
Wofford, Council Members Lesa C. Bolin, Pam Camp, and Danyelle D. Goode. 
 

Mayor Spencer declared the public hearing open and reviewed the proposed budgets for 2024-2025. There 
were no questions regarding the budget. 

 General Expenditures - $133,160 
 Police Department - $664,061 
 Fire Department (town’s portion) - $167,000 
 Street Department - $172,267 
 Garbage Expense - $131,352 
 Stormwater Expense - $2,000 
 Office Expense - $95,846 
 Administrative Expense - $99,091 
 Judicial Expense - $21,480 
 Total Budget – Town of Cowpens $1,486,257 
 Fire Department Total Budget - $487,889 

 
 

Pam Camp made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Lesa C. Bolin and carried. 
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